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Alexander Ellsworth
18 Thurlow Street
Plymouth, NH 03264

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Hello,
My name is Alex Ellsworth and I am a native of Plymouth, NH.
I would like to voice my strong opposition to the proposed Northern Pass.
New Hampshire and it’s untouched mountain forests have always been a place to retreat from the stress
of everyday life and regain the stability that nature can provide. The pass would tangibly diminish New
Hampshire’s ability to provide this escape. The tourism industry will be impacted, as will people’s private
property rights. Please do whatever possible to prevent this.
All the best,
Alex

Sincerely,
Alexander Ellsworth
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